
AIACE/CENTRAL/2018/57                                  Dated --  14 /8/2018   

To

The Chairman

Coal India Limited

Kolkata.

Sub:- Correction of data in respect of Executives Defined contribution  pension scheme wef  1/1/2007.

Dear Sir,

In continuation of our letter no AIACE/CENTRAL/2018/ 43   Dated   --  21 /7/2018  , it  is brought to your 
kind notice that data uploaded in the website of Coal India Ltd in respect of Executives Defined 
contributory pension scheme wef 1/1/2007 has not been corrected till date for many of executives.

It is  submitted  that decision taken on faulty data may put the working / retired executives in disadvantage
which may create further litigation by affected officers.

In the light of above facts, All India Association of Coal executives(AIACE)  once again puts following 
suggestions for necessary action at your end.

1. It should be ensured that data in respect of working/ retired executives  be completed in all respects 
from January,2007 to Sept’2017 or  till the month of superannuation of retired executives  in number of 
months.

2. EIS no, date of birth etc may kindly  be corrected if missing.

It is requested to take needful action for correction of data before taking further needful action. 

Regards, 

P K SINGH RATHOR

Principal General Secretary

CC-  DP/DF/DT/DM ,Coal  India Ltd, Kolkata.
        CMD/DP/DF, All subsidiary companies


